
OAKVILLE POWER BOAT CLUB, COVID-19 GUIDELINES 

The Oakville Power Boat Club is currently open.

According  to the Government Guidelines, we can only allow 30 people in the clubhouse 
at a time (excluding staff). This MUST be followed.   

 In order to ensure the health and safety of our staff, members and guests, everyone will 
be required to follow the Covid- 19 guidelines as laid out below. 

For the safety and wellbeing of everyone, it is imperative we all follow the Government 
Guidelines.  Following the rules is not optional.  

All members and guests entering the club MUST do the following: 

Do not enter if you feel ill or have any symptoms of Covid 19, have been in close 

contact with anyone known to have Covid-19, or have returned from travelling out 

of country within the last 14 days.  

·  Put on a mask and enter the club through the front doors ONLY
o  If you do not have a mask then you can purchase one at the bar

·  Use the hand sanitizer

• Proceed to the Bar for sign in procedure
• At the bar you will have your temperature taken by a staff member with a no

touch thermometer
o Please be patient – we are all getting used to the new way of doing things
o After your temperature has been checked you will be approved to enter

the club or asked to leave based on the temperature results.
o No one will be served anything from the bar till you have signed in and

had your temperature checked.
• Wear your mask when moving around the interior club common areas

o Mask may only be removed only when seated at tables
• Tables are not to be moved.
• Wash your hands regularly
• Exit from the Patio door only

Anyone who does not follow the rules posted for distancing, wearing a mask and 
abiding by our signage – will be asked to follow them by our staff. 

Note: The Pool Table is off limits until further notice. 

Anyone who continues to disregard the Covid-19 protocols WILL BE 
REQUESTED TO LEAVE THE CLUB IMMEDIATELY.  


